
Congratulations to Sophie Wenlock who was one of 12 young women shortlisted to give a speech in Stormont’s Senate 
Chamber, outlining her vision for the next 25 years. Sophie delivered an impassioned, articulate and moving speech on disability 
rights, without a single note! We are incredibly proud of her.  @SistersIn_HQ 
You can watch Sophie’s speech here (34mins) https://2048events.com/
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Well done to Lucy, Max, Josh M., Lucas, Mica, Olivia, Grace M., Grace N., Emily, Ella-Rose, Matthew, Joshua, Amy, Chloe, 
Joshua O., Chloe, Toby and Corey who received their Silver Duke of Edinburgh certificates and badges for successful 
completion of the Award. The Silver Expedition is led in school by Mr Maxwell, who paid tribute in Assembly to the 
determination, good humour and resilience of the pupils on expedition - despite bad weather in the Mournes. Mr Maxwell 
thanked Mr Paul Daniels, Mrs Chambers, Mrs Simms and Miss Lemon, in particular, as well as other school staff for their 
tremendous help and assistance. 

2024 Families First School of the Year for the Northern Region 

World Book Day is on 6th March 2025! To help encourage our young people to 
enjoy reading for pleasure, pupils in Key Stage 3 will receive a World Book Day 
Book Token! Your World Book Day £1 book can be redeemed at local participating 
stores, including Carrickfergus’ own The Secret Bookshelf – 
Ireland’s best independent bookstore, 2024, tucked in The 
Courtyard. You can find additional participating retailers on the link: 
https://worldbookday.com/books/participating-retailers.
For more information, please visit the World Book Day website 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/
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World Book Day 2025



Friday 28th February 2025 - Year 14 Parent-Pupil-Teacher 
Consultations, via video call 12:50pm to 3:20pm. All pupils finish at 
12:20pm.
Monday 10th March 2025 - Year 13 Parent-Pupil-Teacher 
Consultations, via video call 12:50pm to 3:20pm. 
All pupils finish at 12:20pm.
Monday 17th March 2025 - Staff Development Day 
– no pupils in school.

Dates for your diary

Well-done to Grace Nelson, Josh Soeters, Mitchell 

Brown, Marc Campbell and Corey Millar who were 

again selected to represent their country in the 

inter provincial U20 Bridge competition. This past 

weekend they travelled to Wales, where Northern 

Ireland played against England, Republic of Ireland, 

Scotland and Wales at the home nations 

competition held in Newport. The results didn’t 

quite go their way this year, but they did pick a win 

against the home country Wales and gained 

valuable experience for future competition. 

Congratulations to all involved.

Bridge Team news

title

#proud

Maths Challenge

Congratulations to our Gold, Silver and Bronze year 12 pupils who 

competed in the nationwide UK Intermediate Maths 

competition.  This year we had 50 pupils showcasing their problem-

solving skills, logical thinking and mathematical ability in the hour long 

challenge. Particular mention goes to Aidan Shields who managed to 

achieve a gold award and qualifies for the next round later this month.

We had a fantastic day recently, celebrating the world of 
Photonics at the wonderful home of Yelo. The students took on 
the ‘CluePho’ challenge. Our excellent team won the competition 
and were awarded some great electronics kits! Thank you to Yelo 
for hosting such a great event! #photonics #STEM

CGS STEM Work latest
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